
With reasonable exceptions, all students in Rainbow Schools in Grades 1 to 12 are required  
to wear non-medical or cloth masks indoors in school, including in hallways and during classes. 
Kindergarten students are required to wear masks and/or face shields in indoor spaces. 

Staff, parents/guardians and visitors are also required to wear masks. 
 
Thank you for working together to keep everyone safe.

Masks Mandatory


